
LAND USE COFFEE HOUR
Short-Term Rentals

on

Thursday,
February 29, 

2024
    10:00 - 11:00 AM

Join us virtually or in person! 

Join the Naugatuck Valley Council of Governments for a

NVCOG Offices
49 Leavenworth Street

3rd Floor
Waterbury, CT

Or register to attend
virtually at the link below:

Coffee and donuts will be provided to those who attend in person. 
Please RSVP to snvillalba@nvcogct.gov. 

bit.ly/3UET0vr

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErceyoqD8sGtWQVA6-2VEUxRFsNuunRoMx#/registration

